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Dr. Buhr completed her PhD in Reproductive Biology from the University of 
Waterloo in 1982, and worked at Agriculture Canada and the University of 
Manitoba before joining the Ontario Agricultural College, University of Guelph in 
1988. She served as Associate Dean (Academic) and then Interim Dean before 
moving to Saskatchewan. 
 
Mary’s research centres on all aspects of sperm physiology and its relationship 
to improved fertility and productivity of livestock. As a teacher, researcher, PAg 
and Dean, she’s served on numerous academic and agricultural boards and 
committees locally, nationally, and internationally, and is particularly thrilled to 
support 4H.  

  
So – How do we Teach for Such Unknowns? 
Speed is the scourge of the knowledge economy – not the drug, but the breath-taking daily rate of 
information inundating us. Today’s videos, apps and twitter sensations challenge today’s learners and 
teachers – how do you recognise a truly worthy innovation among a sea of daily novelties? What is 
worth learning? How and what do we teach so today’s students can thrive, or even just survive, in 
tomorrow’s unpredictable realities? 
 
  
  
 
 


